
Henderson North School

Newsletter Competition Questions


Tuesday 30 May 2023

Firstly some important information - 


• School is open all day Wednesday 31 May - there is a stop 
work meeting in the afternoon - but children will be 
supervised until 3.00pm.


• Whānau Family Conversations Thursday 1 June & Friday 2 
June - call the office to make an appointment 8388229.


    School closes at 2.00pm both days.


 

How well have you read your newsletter? 

• You can do one entry per child in your family this week! 

• Email your answers including your child’s name and room number.

• Closes Thursday  1st June. 

• This week is a Class room competition - the most entries per class will get 

ice blocks on Friday.


	 1.	 What language week is it this week?	 

	 2.   	 What is the name of our school honey?

	 3.	  Monday is a holiday - why?

	 4.      What bus is visiting on Wednesday?



